From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment (EB-2020-0246)
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 8:09:21 AM

From: Rocco Voloe [

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 3:18 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Notice Re: Ontario Energy Board Hearing Seasonal Rate Class (RB-2020-0246)

We have just received the letter regarding the changes of classification for seasonal costumer will be
moved to one of Hydro One Networks' other three residential rate classes.

According to your letter Hydro One Networks anticipates that we will move into the residential low
density (R2) class. We understand that it will be a monhly bill with approximately an increase of
$60.00 per month. | have to disagree to this new expensive proposition because we go to our
cottage for the most 3 to 5 days a week. Our first time would be the end of April or the beginning of
May and soon after Thankgiving we close the place for the 6 months of the year.

That said | don't understand why the plan to charge seasonal cottagers for the full 12 months. We
have had this property for 27 years and we are retirees with a limited retiree income, we feel that
this move is going to make it impossible for us to upkeep this property. | hope you will reasses your
changes and make things fair to people that do not use the property in winter and charge for the
hydro as we were using it.

Hoping to get a new more suitable evaluation on the Hydro expenses that you are proposing

Carmela and Rocco Volpe





